
2025 ICPF Call For Workshops 

 

Dear Colleagues,  

 

Eastern Mennonite University is pleased to invite you to the 2025 Intercollegiate Peace 

Fellowship Conference (ICPF). Hosted in the Shenandoah Valley of Harrisonburg, VA, this 

annual student planned and led initiative will run from Friday, February 21st to Sunday February 

23rd, 2025. 

 

The theme this year is “Building Solidarity: from Turtle Island to Palestine.” We anticipate the 

conference will be a time to learn about these movements, about organizing and movement 

building more generally, and make connections with each other to do it on their home campus. 

 

Representatives from the Coalition to Dismantle the Doctrine of Discovery and Mennonite 

Action will be sharing insights and observations related to the theme, but we want your active 

participation in the conference as well! One of the unique parts of this gathering is the 

opportunity for professors, organizations, and students to share their own thoughts on and 

experiences of peace in action.  

 

We are inviting you to submit proposals for presentations or workshops related to the theme of 

“Building Solidarity: from Turtle Island to Palestine”. We would be honored to have your 

participation based on your solidarity work around Palestine and indigenous issues.  

 

Ideally, a workshop would be about an hour long and we would like our theme, “Building 

Solidarity: from Turtle Island to Palestine”, to be integrated into the workshop. That could be 

through telling stories about how solidarity work plays a role in your field or anything else that 

you think could fit. Please submit your proposal for a workshop or presentation at 

emupeacefellowship@gmail.com 

 

Let us know if you are interested! 

 

Aidan Yoder 

 

Workshops Coordinator 

ICPF Planning Committee 

 

 

https://dismantlediscovery.org/
https://www.mennoniteaction.org/
https://www.mennoniteaction.org/
mailto:emupeacefellowship@gmail.com

